
Traditionally National Officers of Family RV Association have been recruited from within 
Chapters, Board members or existing officers moving from one office to another. I would 
like to invite every member of Family RV Association to consider this opportunity, and 
not assume you must move up from an existing officer position. Family RV Association 
officers own several different types of RVs, and we are overcoming the myth that 
finances are a requirement to be a national officer. Again, I invite every Family RV 
Association member to consider running for a national officer position, whether you 
belong to a chapter or not. We have well-qualified individuals who just haven’t been 
asked. 
 
Any current member of Family RV Association is eligible to run for a National Officer 
position. I encourage you to explore becoming an officer. Having served in numerous 
offices over my years as a member of Family RV Association, I can say serving the 
membership offers many exciting experiences and rewards. The work can be hard and 
frustrating at times. But you meet many interesting people, go to many places you may 
never think of going, and receive a feeling of satisfaction that you are making a 
difference. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Chapter Services team via email at 
chapters@fmca.com or by phone at 800-543-3622. 
 
Remember Family RV Association’s future depends on continued strong leadership.  
 
Bill Mallory 
 
Chair of the 2023/2025 Nominating Committee 
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